
 

ENCORE DANCE CENTER COVID-19 RESPONSE 

We have reopened with the following precautions in place:  

· We ask that if any students or family members feel sick, or are showing ill 
symptoms, to please stay home. We also recommend taking temperatures 
before heading to the studio. 

· We will keep the facility at the required capacity percentage.  
· Students will be kept spatially apart and will refrain from touching. 
· We will provide hand sanitizer in every room and soap in every bathroom.  
· We have installed special viral & bacterial air filters in each studio.  
· Air purifiers are placed in each studio.  
· The water fountain will be closed. We recommend each student bring their own 

water bottle and label it with their name in order to stay hydrated.  
· We will assign spots to stand in for standing at the barre, going across the floor 

and dancing in the center. 
· We will dismiss classes 5 minutes early to allow for smoother entering and 

exiting transitions as well as extra sanitizing. 
·  In order to stay at capacity, the waiting room/lobby will be closed. Parents will be 

asked to wait in their cars after drop off and to pick up outside of the lobby. 
· For combo classes, dance shoes will be brought inside the studio and kept apart 

so that students may change their shoes as needed. 
· Masks will be permitted. Masks are not recommended for vigorous exercise, but 

parents may decide if they’d like their child to wear one while dancing. Students 
will all be facing one direction most of the class. Parents dropping off their child 
or making a payment are asked to wear a mask per CDC orders. 

· Surfaces will continue to be disinfected daily. (Mats, Barres, Floors, Benches, 
etc)  


